
Hello, from the Medical Mission Sisters and Associates! You're

receiving this email from us simply because we appreciate you as a

consistent

supporter and partner in mission. Our intention is to regularly share

news from the world of MMS that you will find inspiring and valuable.

We

hope that you, as a supporter of MMS, feel engaged and kept up to

date with all that we are doing.

 

In honor of the month of May being National Nurses month, we

would like to introduce to you one of our own nurses, Sister Karin

Knötig.  Sr. Karin was born in Viechtach, in the Bavarian Forest in

Germany.  After her nursing training, feeling the call to give her life to

God in a community setting, she spent some time with a Franciscan

congregation.    

 

Sr. Karin joined the Medical Mission Sisters in  September 2010 and

worked for six years in a neurological ICU.  In 2016 she was asked to

start a project called 'Healthcare for Refugees' by Caritas Frankfurt, a

social service organization in Frankfurt.  Caritas's most recent

refugees are coming from Ukraine. 

 

On September 30, 2017, Sister Karin celebrated her profession of

final vows in Frankfurt, Germany. We honor and thank Sister Karin for

the selfless work she has done and continues to do for those in need.

Happy National Nurses Month! 

www.medicalmissionsisters.org
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